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From: Jeremy May <jmay010@fiu.edu> 
Subject: ITEX Warming Reflectance Synthesis 
 
Hello all, 
 
I hope this email finds you well and that your summer/field seasons are going well. The weather 
on the North Slope has been beautiful until last week when the autumn rains began. 
 
I am very excited about this project. I have gotten data commitments from you all that span a 
number of years and 25+ sites. 
 
I have been talking to some of you about gathering the data in order to begin the processing and 
analyzing process. I wanted to send an email out to begin a conversation with each of you of how 
to access your data. I have several ideas on how I want to analyze the data since there is 
considerable variability with the frequency of sampling. I look forward to discussing ideas at the 
meeting in Parma.  
 
I know that this is a very busy time of year for everyone with the end of the field season, 
academic years starting, and the ITEX meeting in September. I am hoping to get started on this 
October 1, after the summer and meeting travels are over. If you could please send me your data 
or let me know how to access it before then, I would appreciate it. 
 
Thanks 
Jeremy L. May 
jmay010@fiu.edu 
 
Visiting Postdoctoral Associate 
Plant Physiology/Oberbauer Lab 
Department of Biological Sciences 
Florida International University 
 


